
Sport Premium Funding (2020 – 2021) 
 

South Tyneside School Sport Network Affiliation 
For the eighth year running, we used some of our Sport Premium funding to take part in the 
events (including alternative events) ran by South Tyneside School Sport Network - all of 
which, enabled our pupils to be more active and participate in more competitive school sport. 
 
All pupils took part in the “12 Days of Christmas”.  One of our tasks was to collectively walk 
605 hours to the North Pole.  We surpassed our goal and walked a total of 806 hours! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 

Visit to “The Urban Factory” 
Reception and Year 1 visited a local sports venue – The Urban Factory in Hebburn.  They 

got to take part in some gymnastics and parkour activities.         
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



England Does the Daily Mile 
Pupils (and staff!) from Reception to Year 6 took part in the “England Does the Daily Mile” 
event.  As many primary schools as possible were encouraged to “get moving” on the same 
day, to celebrate the positive benefits that daily activity can have on our mental health.   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Pentagon Play 

We used some of our Sport Premium funding to invest in new playground additions.  This 
has enabled EYFS, KS1 and KS2 pupils to be more physically active and engaged during 
break times.     

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



“Skip into Summer” Programme 
Pupils from Reception to Year 6 took part in the virtual “Skip into Summer” programme 

with Chris Corcoran’s Skipping School.  Each week, pupils were taught new skipping skills. 
 

KS1 and KS2 pupils were later involved in an intra-school skipping competition.     
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Lunch Time Coaching  

Pupils from Years 2–6 were offered some FREE lunch time coaching with Elite PE and 
Wellbeing.  

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
Sports Day  

We used some of our Sport Premium funding to run a competitive KS1, KS2 and EYFS 
Sports Day with Elite PE and Wellbeing.  

 
 
 
 
 
 



 
Alexander Adventures  

We offered our Year 6 pupils the opportunity to take part in paddle boarding and canoeing 
activities with “Alexander Adventures”, using some of our Sport Premium funding.   

 
 
 
 
 


